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Media Statement 

22 May 2017  
 
Issue: Continuing and Malicious Reports about Finance Secretary Carlos Dominguez and 
Sagittarius Mines, Inc. 
 
The following statement is to be attributed to SMI Corporate Linkages Manager Roy D. 

Antonio:  

“In light of several continuing and malicious reports from certain quarters, Sagittarius Mines, 

Inc. is duty bound to issue this statement in order to put forward the truth: 

Sagittarius Mines, Inc. formally and unequivocally states that Finance Secretary Carlos G. 

Dominguez does not have nor has he ever had any financial or other interest in the 

corporation. This is an incontrovertible fact which is supported by the required filings 

submitted by the corporation to pertinent government agencies as required by law."  

- Ends 

 


